Kimley»Horn

November 20, 2015

Mr. Bill Stablein

City of Round Rock
2008 Enterprise Dr.
Round Rock, TX 78664

RE: South Mays at Mays Crossing Drive Intersection Improvements Bid Award
Recommendation

Dear Mr. Stablein:

Kimley-Horn has reviewed the bid documents submitted by Smith Contracting CO.,Inc. (Smith) on
November 20, 2015. The bid submitted by Smith was the only bid received for this project. The bid
received from Smith appears to be complete and satisfactory.

While reviewing the bid form, a math error was found in the subtotal for Items 0684 6030 as
highlighted in ‘red’ in the attached bid tabulation comparison. However, the overall bid total was
correct and was not affected by the errors on the above item.

Kimley-Horn recommends that the City of Round Rock accept the bid and award Smith the contract
for $381,984.70 for the South Mays at Mays Crossing Drive Intersection Improvements project.

Please contact me at (512) 418-4507 or trey.neal@kimley-horn.com should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Trey Neal, P.E.

Attachment: Bid Tabulation Comparison
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